December 20, 2012

W.U.T.C.

Tariff Division

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-8002

Re: Shuttle Express Inc. C-975 Docket # TC-121803

Attn: Dave Danner,

Shuttle Express would like to extend the effective date of our Tariff request to February 1, 2013. This is our third
request to extend the effective date of our Tariff request and is the result of auditor questions related to the door
to door portion of our Tariff request.

We are a responding to all audit requests promptly and in great detail. Unfortunately, we are perplexed as to why
an overall increase in our door to door fares of less than one percent has come under more scrutiny than any other

filing in our 25 years of regulatory business. Shuttle Express submitted and was approved their last tariff request
less than one year ago. Consequently, we believe this year the auditor has familiarity and experience with Shuttle
Express which aids the filing process. Given the current economic condition of our state we assume it would be
staff’s best interest or even directive to accelerate the process. In fact, WAC 480-30-421 (1)(a) implies a general
filing may not even need be done and (3) not be subject to the additional requirements of WAC 480-30-426 if the
proposed regulated increase does not exceed 3%.

We would like to believe all parties are acting in good faith to comply with established guidelines and it is not an
unreasonable expectation this filing be reviewed and approved without further extension requests.

Contact information:

John Rowley

800 SW 16" St.
Renton, WA 98057
(425)981-7070
(425)981-7071-fax

Respectfully,
John Rowley

President
Shuttle Express



